Wien Consolidated Airlines
passenger traffic, mail and frieght
volumes increased considera
during November 1968 over the
same month a year ago, A.E.
(Bud) Hagberg, vice president,
marketing announced today.

Totals show a passenger in-
crease of 60.9 percent; mail vol-
ume up by 21.01 percent and
freight jumped by 42.33 percent,
he said.

With the addition of a second
737 jet in operation in December
and more frequent schedules, it
is anticipated that volume will
continue to rise.

Current schedules provide for
three jet flights weekly from
Anchorage and Fairbanks to
Whitehorse and Juneau on Mon-
day, Wednesday and Friday de-
parting at 9:15 a.m. This permits
those who wish to stop over in
Juneau to do so and catch a
southbound state ferry or con-
nect with Western Airlines there.

To Nome there are six jet
flights weekly from Anchorage.
Five additional jet flights
weekly between Fairbanks and
Anchorage have been added.



